
 

                                          

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday 9th December is Christmas Jumper Day  

at Holgate Primary! 

 

We would like to invite all of our children and staff to come to school 

wearing their Christmas jumpers or their Festive outfits/accessories 

(Santa Hats, Headbands or Tinsel) or simply wearing the traditional Christmas 

colours of red or green.  

 

If you would like to make a donation to the charity of “Save the 
Children” we are happy to do this on behalf of the families of Holgate 
Primary School, but there is no obligation to do so, the most 

important thing is getting ourselves into the Christmas spirit and enjoying some 
festive fun and for us to raise awareness of the work done by the Save the Children 
charity. Donations can be made via the Parentmail app. 
 
For those wanting to know more about the charity we have included some 
information below:  
 
The charity’s aim is to provide lifesaving supplies and emotional support for children caught up in 
disasters like floods, famine and wars and campaigning for long-term change to improve children's 
lives. Please make any donations via Parent mail.  

 

We look forward to seeing you all joining in the festive fun on Friday 9th  December, 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs. S. Sheridan (Arnold)  
Head of School 


